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September 29, 2006

IMPORTANT NOTICE

RECEIVED
0CT 06 2006

Dear Customer: WASH. UT. & TP COMI

Waste Connections has filed a request with the Washington Utilities and Transportation
Commission in an effort to recover the escalating costs of operations.

If approved the proposed rates will be effective November 1, 2006. The rate per month will
increase as follows:

Current Proposed Proposed

Rate Increase Rate
1 32-Gallon Can Weekly $11.13 $.95 $12.08
1 32-Gallon Can Every-Other-Week $7.84 $.45 $8.29
2 32-Gallon Cans Weekly $15.41 $4.00 $19.41

If you have any questions regarding this increase, please call our office between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m.
Monday through Friday. If you have questions about the ratemaking process, you may contact
the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission, Attn: Secretary, PO Box 47250,
Olympia WA 98504-7250. When you write the Commission, please reference our company
name at the top of your letter.

The Commission encourages your written comments, either in favor or opposition, regarding this
proposal. Comments must be submitted in writing or presented at the Commission’s open
meeting to be considered as part of the formal record. If you would like to be added to the
Commissions mailing list to be notified of the open meeting date please call, toll free 1-800-562-
6150 and leave your name and mailing address.

Sincerely,

Waste Connections, Inc.
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